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Christmas Card Competition 
 

 

Theo Clarke, the Member of Parliament for Stafford, is holding her 
first ever Christmas card competition. She would like to invite all 
Reception, Key Stage one and Key Stage two aged children in 
Stafford to take part and enter their design for her official 2020 
Christmas card. 

The winning design will be printed and sent out across the Stafford 
constituency and beyond by Theo this Christmas.  The winner’s name 
and school will also be printed inside. 

Theo cannot wait to see what interesting and imaginative ideas you 
come up with. The winning design will be chosen by an independent 
panel of judges. 

Please make your entry on A4 paper and coloured in pencil, pen or 
paint (no glitter please). 

Entrants must live in or attend a primary school in the Stafford 
constituency and must have been aged between 4 & 10 years old on 
31st August this year.  One entry per child please. 

Please send your design to Theo Clarke MP, 8 Pearl House, Anson 
Court, Staffordshire Technology Park, Beaconside, Stafford. ST18 
0GB, with your name, address, and school clearly marked. Please 
also provide an email address for your school or parent/carer. All 
entries must arrive by 16th November 2020.  

If you would like any further details about this competition, please 
email:  theo.clarke.mp@parliament.uk  
 


